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Corpening, Taylor

From: Messer, Michael T
Sent: Wednesday, November 8, 2023 4:46 PM
To: Rulescoordinator, Dhsr
Cc: ainsworth, wally j; OEMSEducation
Subject: Comment regarding 10A NCAC 13P .0502, .0601 and .0602

Good aŌernoon, 
 
The EducaƟon Staff of the North Carolina Office of EMS would like to request the following change in .0502, .0601 and 
.0602. Under the stated rules, program coordinator should be changed to reflect program director. 
 
While the North Carolina Office of EMS uses program coordinator and program director interchangeably, the CommiƩee 
on AccreditaƟon of EducaƟonal Programs for Emergency Medical Services Professions (CoAEMSP) and the CommiƩee on 
AccreditaƟon of Allied Health and Emergency Personnel (CAAHEP) uƟlize program director. We feel this requested 
change will provide consistency in Ɵtles, while alleviaƟng confusion for our EMS program directors and EMS insƟtuƟons. 
 
If there are any concerns or quesƟons, please feel free to email oemseducaƟon@dhhs.nc.gov. 
 
 
Todd Messer, BS, NRP 
Education Mgr, Office of Emergency Medical Services 
Division of Health Service Regulation 
 
Office: 919-855-3839 
Mobile:  919-714-3114 
Voice/TTY: 919-855-3935 
Fax: 919-733-7021 
Todd.Messer@dhhs.nc.gov  
  
1201 Umstead Drive, Wright Building  
2707 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, NC 27699-2707 
  
https://oems.nc.gov/education/ 
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Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized State 
official. Unauthorized disclosure of juvenile, health, legally privileged, or otherwise confidential information, including confidential information relating to an ongoing 
State procurement effort, is prohibited by law. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete all records of this email. 


